
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24 May 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents 
 
Further to my letter last week, the last police communication was received last Friday evening. 
 
We are pleased that our pupil is now back in school. 
 
Thanks again for all our families for offering support in person and through social media. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

H. McGovern 
 
Headteacher  

https://twitter.com/MPSEnfield/status/1395815528476860420/photo/1

